
Monday
04/29/2019

Patient - 6th
(07098050) - All
periods
MI CASA ES SU
CASA
Bellwork
asking questions in
the 1st person -
review
como estas, de
donde eres, donde
vives, cuando es tu
cumpleanos, cuantos
anos tienes
UEQ/LEQ

I CAN
STATEMENTS:
• I can express

what part of the
house I am in.

• I can ask/answer
questions using
ESTAR and
location.

• I can convert the
euro to dollars.

• I can ask for a
bus, metro or taxi
and explain to
them where I want
to go.

• I can ask for
directions.

• I can ask for
simple items at a
restaurant or
cafe.

• I can ask where
the bathroom is.

• I can use noun/
gender agreement
correctly.

• I can use
adjective/gender
agreement
correctly.

• I can understand
and discuss the
similarities/
differences
between the
Christmas

Tuesday
04/30/2019

Patient - 6th
(07098050) - All
periods
MI CASA ES SU
CASA
Bellwork
writing a letter to a
pen pal in Spanish
(include name, birth
date, age,
characterstics and
personality traits,
school schedule,
family life, weather)
UEQ/LEQ

I CAN
STATEMENTS:
• I can express

what part of the
house I am in.

• I can ask/answer
questions using
ESTAR and
location.

• I can convert the
euro to dollars.

• I can ask for a
bus, metro or taxi
and explain to
them where I want
to go.

• I can ask for
directions.

• I can ask for
simple items at a
restaurant or
cafe.

• I can ask where
the bathroom is.

• I can use noun/
gender agreement
correctly.

• I can use
adjective/gender
agreement
correctly.

• I can understand
and discuss the
similarities/
differences
between the
Christmas

Wednesday
05/01/2019

Patient - 6th
(07098050) - All
periods
MI CASA ES SU
CASA
Bellwork
asking questions in
the 1st person -
review
como estas, de
donde eres, donde
vives, cuando es tu
cumpleanos, cuantos
anos tienes
slash n speak -
review vocab
UEQ/LEQ

I CAN
STATEMENTS:
• I can express

what part of the
house I am in.

• I can ask/answer
questions using
ESTAR and
location.

• I can convert the
euro to dollars.

• I can ask for a
bus, metro or taxi
and explain to
them where I want
to go.

• I can ask for
directions.

• I can ask for
simple items at a
restaurant or
cafe.

• I can ask where
the bathroom is.

• I can use noun/
gender agreement
correctly.

• I can use
adjective/gender
agreement
correctly.

• I can understand
and discuss the
similarities/
differences

Thursday
05/02/2019

Patient - 6th
(07098050) - All
periods
MI CASA ES SU
CASA
Bellwork
asking questions in
the 1st person -
review
como estas, de
donde eres, donde
vives, cuando es tu
cumpleanos, cuantos
anos tienes

UEQ/LEQ

I CAN
STATEMENTS:
• I can express

what part of the
house I am in.

• I can ask/answer
questions using
ESTAR and
location.

• I can convert the
euro to dollars.

• I can ask for a
bus, metro or taxi
and explain to
them where I want
to go.

• I can ask for
directions.

• I can ask for
simple items at a
restaurant or
cafe.

• I can ask where
the bathroom is.

• I can use noun/
gender agreement
correctly.

• I can use
adjective/gender
agreement
correctly.

• I can understand
and discuss the
similarities/
differences
between the

Friday
05/03/2019

Patient - 6th
(07098050) - All
periods
MI CASA ES SU
CASA
UEQ/LEQ

I CAN
STATEMENTS:
• I can express

what part of the
house I am in.

• I can ask/answer
questions using
ESTAR and
location.

• I can convert the
euro to dollars.

• I can ask for a
bus, metro or taxi
and explain to
them where I want
to go.

• I can ask for
directions.

• I can ask for
simple items at a
restaurant or
cafe.

• I can ask where
the bathroom is.

• I can use noun/
gender agreement
correctly.

• I can use
adjective/gender
agreement
correctly.

• I can understand
and discuss the
similarities/
differences
between the
Christmas
celebrations/
traditions in
Mexico versus the
United States

• I can have a basic
conversation in
Spanish which
includes asking
someone for their
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celebrations/
traditions in
Mexico versus the
United States

• I can have a basic
conversation in
Spanish which
includes asking
someone for their
name, age,
birthday, where
they are from,
where they live
and what they are
like, as well as
how they are.

• I can re-tell a story
in Spanish.

• I can tell time in
Spanish.

• I can apply how to
use tengo, estoy
and soy and how
to determine
which to use.

• I can apply how to
use tiene, esta
and es and
determine which
to use.

• I can understand
how a masculine
and a feminine
adjective work.

• I can talk about
the weather in
Spanish.

• I can introduce
someone in
Spanish.

• I can understand
how the 24 hour
clock works.

• I can understand
how to convert
Farenheit to
Celsius.

• I can express my
emotions in
Spanish.

• I can describe
myself and others
in Spanish.

• I can understand
and apply subject
pronouns in

celebrations/
traditions in
Mexico versus the
United States

• I can have a basic
conversation in
Spanish which
includes asking
someone for their
name, age,
birthday, where
they are from,
where they live
and what they are
like, as well as
how they are.

• I can re-tell a story
in Spanish.

• I can tell time in
Spanish.

• I can apply how to
use tengo, estoy
and soy and how
to determine
which to use.

• I can apply how to
use tiene, esta
and es and
determine which
to use.

• I can understand
how a masculine
and a feminine
adjective work.

• I can talk about
the weather in
Spanish.

• I can introduce
someone in
Spanish.

• I can understand
how the 24 hour
clock works.

• I can understand
how to convert
Farenheit to
Celsius.

• I can express my
emotions in
Spanish.

• I can describe
myself and others
in Spanish.

• I can understand
and apply subject
pronouns in

between the
Christmas
celebrations/
traditions in
Mexico versus the
United States

• I can have a basic
conversation in
Spanish which
includes asking
someone for their
name, age,
birthday, where
they are from,
where they live
and what they are
like, as well as
how they are.

• I can re-tell a story
in Spanish.

• I can tell time in
Spanish.

• I can apply how to
use tengo, estoy
and soy and how
to determine
which to use.

• I can apply how to
use tiene, esta
and es and
determine which
to use.

• I can understand
how a masculine
and a feminine
adjective work.

• I can talk about
the weather in
Spanish.

• I can introduce
someone in
Spanish.

• I can understand
how the 24 hour
clock works.

• I can understand
how to convert
Farenheit to
Celsius.

• I can express my
emotions in
Spanish.

• I can describe
myself and others
in Spanish.

• I can understand

Christmas
celebrations/
traditions in
Mexico versus the
United States

• I can have a basic
conversation in
Spanish which
includes asking
someone for their
name, age,
birthday, where
they are from,
where they live
and what they are
like, as well as
how they are.

• I can re-tell a story
in Spanish.

• I can tell time in
Spanish.

• I can apply how to
use tengo, estoy
and soy and how
to determine
which to use.

• I can apply how to
use tiene, esta
and es and
determine which
to use.

• I can understand
how a masculine
and a feminine
adjective work.

• I can talk about
the weather in
Spanish.

• I can introduce
someone in
Spanish.

• I can understand
how the 24 hour
clock works.

• I can understand
how to convert
Farenheit to
Celsius.

• I can express my
emotions in
Spanish.

• I can describe
myself and others
in Spanish.

• I can understand
and apply subject

name, age,
birthday, where
they are from,
where they live
and what they are
like, as well as
how they are.

• I can re-tell a story
in Spanish.

• I can tell time in
Spanish.

• I can apply how to
use tengo, estoy
and soy and how
to determine
which to use.

• I can apply how to
use tiene, esta
and es and
determine which
to use.

• I can understand
how a masculine
and a feminine
adjective work.

• I can talk about
the weather in
Spanish.

• I can introduce
someone in
Spanish.

• I can understand
how the 24 hour
clock works.

• I can understand
how to convert
Farenheit to
Celsius.

• I can express my
emotions in
Spanish.

• I can describe
myself and others
in Spanish.

• I can understand
and apply subject
pronouns in
Spanish.

• I understand and
can use the verb
SER correctly by
conjugating
correctly and
applying it in
context (speaking,
reading, listening
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Spanish.
• I understand and

can use the verb
SER correctly by
conjugating
correctly and
applying it in
context (speaking,
reading, listening
and writing).

Lesson Activity/
Assignment
Knowledge and
acquisition:
• review of asking

questions in the
1st versus 3rd
person

• read about
Carmen/
answering
questions about
her life (school
schedule,
personal
information)

• listening quiz - las
tareas domesticas
- categorizing ar,
er, ir, verbs

• continue with
foldables on
infinitives

• students answer
questions about
famous people
after they read
their biography

HOT Question

1. How can you
communicate
without using
words? Using
non-verbal
gestures.

2. How do I use
polite terms and
basic questions
to communicate
in class in
Spanish?

Spanish.
• I understand and

can use the verb
SER correctly by
conjugating
correctly and
applying it in
context (speaking,
reading, listening
and writing).

Lesson Activity/
Assignment
Knowledge and
acquisition:
• Continue creating

sentences using
ar, er, ir verbs

• new vocab
practice: encima
de, delante de, a
la izquierda, a la
derecha and
several more
location words
(review of estar
and how to use
and talk about
where things are
located)

HOT Question

1. How can you
communicate
without using
words? Using
non-verbal
gestures.

2. How do I use
polite terms and
basic questions
to communicate
in class in
Spanish?

3. How do I utilize
what I have
learned and apply
that to have a
basic
conversation in
Spanish?

4. What strategies
do I use while

and apply subject
pronouns in
Spanish.

• I understand and
can use the verb
SER correctly by
conjugating
correctly and
applying it in
context (speaking,
reading, listening
and writing).

Lesson Activity/
Assignment
Knowledge and
acquisition:
• continue vocab

practice: encima
de, delante de, a
la izquierda, a la
derecha and
several more
location words
(review of estar
and how to use
and talk about
where things are
located)

• actividades de
ocio & adverbios
de frecuencia -
review of
vocabulary
◦ reading

comprehension/
pair share
answers

◦ reading a
house plan/oral
Q & A

HOT Question

1. How can you
communicate
without using
words? Using
non-verbal
gestures.

2. How do I use
polite terms and
basic questions
to communicate

pronouns in
Spanish.

• I understand and
can use the verb
SER correctly by
conjugating
correctly and
applying it in
context (speaking,
reading, listening
and writing).

Lesson Activity/
Assignment
Knowledge and
acquisition:
• practice using

location words in
context

• cultura: el morro,
las cuevas de
camuy, la bahia,
el coqui
◦ oral

conversations -
pair share -
practicing the
vocabulary in
context

◦ vocab drills
HOT Question

1. How can you
communicate
without using
words? Using
non-verbal
gestures.

2. How do I use
polite terms and
basic questions
to communicate
in class in
Spanish?

3. How do I utilize
what I have
learned and apply
that to have a
basic
conversation in
Spanish?

4. What strategies
do I use while

and writing).

Lesson Activity/
Assignment
Knowledge and
acquisition
• wrap up digital

stories & publish
• continue with

quizzes on
quizlet.com
(mexico - desafio
1, 2, 3, 4 & puerto
rico - desafio 1, 2,
3, 4)

• quince webquest
HOT Question

1. How can you
communicate
without using
words? Using
non-verbal
gestures.

2. How do I use
polite terms and
basic questions
to communicate
in class in
Spanish?

3. How do I utilize
what I have
learned and apply
that to have a
basic
conversation in
Spanish?

4. What strategies
do I use while
watching a film or
someone in
person to
understand what
they are saying in
a language other
than my own?

5. How do I
understand
commands my
teacher gives me?

6. How do I
understand the
complexity of
time in Spanish

2018-2019
Language Acquisition 04/28/2019 - 05/04/2019

Page 3 of 7 Week View



3. How do I utilize
what I have
learned and apply
that to have a
basic
conversation in
Spanish?

4. What strategies
do I use while
watching a film or
someone in
person to
understand what
they are saying in
a language other
than my own?

5. How do I
understand
commands my
teacher gives me?

6. How do I
understand the
complexity of
time in Spanish
and how is it
different than
English?

7. How do I use a 24
hour clock?

8. How do I express
weather in
Spanish? How do
I calculate Celsius
from Farenheit?
Why is it
important to know
this information?

9. What are subject
pronouns? What
are the
differences
between Spanish/
English? How do I
use subject
pronouns in
Spanish?

10. What are the
verbs SER,
ESTAR, TENER
and QUERER?
How do I use
these verbs in
context?

11. How do I re-tell a
story?

12. How do I use
cognates and
context clues to
understand and

watching a film or
someone in
person to
understand what
they are saying in
a language other
than my own?

5. How do I
understand
commands my
teacher gives me?

6. How do I
understand the
complexity of
time in Spanish
and how is it
different than
English?

7. How do I use a 24
hour clock?

8. How do I express
weather in
Spanish? How do
I calculate Celsius
from Farenheit?
Why is it
important to know
this information?

9. What are subject
pronouns? What
are the
differences
between Spanish/
English? How do I
use subject
pronouns in
Spanish?

10. What are the
verbs SER,
ESTAR, TENER
and QUERER?
How do I use
these verbs in
context?

11. How do I re-tell a
story?

12. How do I use
cognates and
context clues to
understand and
interpret a
reading passage
in Spanish?

13. What are some
ways I can
understand what
someone is
saying in
Spanish? (non-

in class in
Spanish?

3. How do I utilize
what I have
learned and apply
that to have a
basic
conversation in
Spanish?

4. What strategies
do I use while
watching a film or
someone in
person to
understand what
they are saying in
a language other
than my own?

5. How do I
understand
commands my
teacher gives me?

6. How do I
understand the
complexity of
time in Spanish
and how is it
different than
English?

7. How do I use a 24
hour clock?

8. How do I express
weather in
Spanish? How do
I calculate Celsius
from Farenheit?
Why is it
important to know
this information?

9. What are subject
pronouns? What
are the
differences
between Spanish/
English? How do I
use subject
pronouns in
Spanish?

10. What are the
verbs SER,
ESTAR, TENER
and QUERER?
How do I use
these verbs in
context?

11. How do I re-tell a
story?

12. How do I use

watching a film or
someone in
person to
understand what
they are saying in
a language other
than my own?

5. How do I
understand
commands my
teacher gives me?

6. How do I
understand the
complexity of
time in Spanish
and how is it
different than
English?

7. How do I use a 24
hour clock?

8. How do I express
weather in
Spanish? How do
I calculate Celsius
from Farenheit?
Why is it
important to know
this information?

9. What are subject
pronouns? What
are the
differences
between Spanish/
English? How do I
use subject
pronouns in
Spanish?

10. What are the
verbs SER,
ESTAR, TENER
and QUERER?
How do I use
these verbs in
context?

11. How do I re-tell a
story?

12. How do I use
cognates and
context clues to
understand and
interpret a
reading passage
in Spanish?

13. What are some
ways I can
understand what
someone is
saying in
Spanish? (non-

and how is it
different than
English?

7. How do I use a 24
hour clock?

8. How do I express
weather in
Spanish? How do
I calculate Celsius
from Farenheit?
Why is it
important to know
this information?

9. What are subject
pronouns? What
are the
differences
between Spanish/
English? How do I
use subject
pronouns in
Spanish?

10. What are the
verbs SER,
ESTAR, TENER
and QUERER?
How do I use
these verbs in
context?

11. How do I re-tell a
story?

12. How do I use
cognates and
context clues to
understand and
interpret a
reading passage
in Spanish?

13. What are some
ways I can
understand what
someone is
saying in
Spanish? (non-
verbal gestures,
cognates)

14. How do I talk
about my family
and ask questions
about other
people's families?

15. What are some
cultural
similarities and
differences
between the
United States and
Mexico when it
comes to
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interpret a
reading passage
in Spanish?

13. What are some
ways I can
understand what
someone is
saying in
Spanish? (non-
verbal gestures,
cognates)

14. How do I talk
about my family
and ask questions
about other
people's families?

15. What are some
cultural
similarities and
differences
between the
United States and
Mexico when it
comes to
celebrating
Christmas and the
New Year? What
is 3 King's Day?
How and why is
that celebrated?

MYP Objectives
Objective D: Using
language in spoken
and written form

• organize thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• develop accuracy
when speaking and
writing in the target
language.
Objective B:
Comprehending
written and visual
text

• read for specific
purposes and
respond to show
understanding

verbal gestures,
cognates)

14. How do I talk
about my family
and ask questions
about other
people's families?

15. What are some
cultural
similarities and
differences
between the
United States and
Mexico when it
comes to
celebrating
Christmas and the
New Year? What
is 3 King's Day?
How and why is
that celebrated?

MYP Objectives
Objective D: Using
language in spoken
and written form

• organize thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• develop accuracy
when speaking and
writing in the target
language.
Objective B:
Comprehending
written and visual
text

• read for specific
purposes and
respond to show
understanding

• interpret visual text
that is presented with
written text

• engage with the text
by supporting opinion
and personal
response with
evidence and

cognates and
context clues to
understand and
interpret a
reading passage
in Spanish?

13. What are some
ways I can
understand what
someone is
saying in
Spanish? (non-
verbal gestures,
cognates)

14. How do I talk
about my family
and ask questions
about other
people's families?

15. What are some
cultural
similarities and
differences
between the
United States and
Mexico when it
comes to
celebrating
Christmas and the
New Year? What
is 3 King's Day?
How and why is
that celebrated?

MYP Objectives
Objective D: Using
language in spoken
and written form

• organize thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• develop accuracy
when speaking and
writing in the target
language.
Objective B:
Comprehending
written and visual
text

• read for specific
purposes and
respond to show

verbal gestures,
cognates)

14. How do I talk
about my family
and ask questions
about other
people's families?

15. What are some
cultural
similarities and
differences
between the
United States and
Mexico when it
comes to
celebrating
Christmas and the
New Year? What
is 3 King's Day?
How and why is
that celebrated?

MYP Objectives
Objective D: Using
language in spoken
and written form

• organize thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• develop accuracy
when speaking and
writing in the target
language.
Objective B:
Comprehending
written and visual
text

• read for specific
purposes and
respond to show
understanding

• interpret visual text
that is presented with
written text

• engage with the text
by supporting opinion
and personal
response with
evidence and

celebrating
Christmas and the
New Year? What
is 3 King's Day?
How and why is
that celebrated?

MYP Objectives
Objective D: Using
language in spoken
and written form

• organize thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• develop accuracy
when speaking and
writing in the target
language.
Objective B:
Comprehending
written and visual
text

• read for specific
purposes and
respond to show
understanding

• interpret visual text
that is presented with
written text

• engage with the text
by supporting opinion
and personal
response with
evidence and
examples from the
text.
Objective C:
Communbicating in
response to spoken,
written and visual
text

As appropriate to the
phase, the student is
expected to be able
to:

• interact and
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• interpret visual text
that is presented with
written text

• engage with the text
by supporting opinion
and personal
response with
evidence and
examples from the
text.
Objective C:
Communbicating in
response to spoken,
written and visual
text

As appropriate to the
phase, the student is
expected to be able
to:

• interact and
communicate in
various situations

• express thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• speak and write for
specific purposes.

Standards
WL.K12.NM.1.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
basic words, phrases,
and questions about
self and personal
experiences, through
gestures, drawings,
pictures, and actions.
WL.K12.NM.2.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
written familiar words,
phrases, and simple
sentences supported
by visuals.
WL.K12.NM.3.1 Introduce
self and others using
basic, culturally-
appropriate
greetings.

examples from the
text.
Objective C:
Communbicating in
response to spoken,
written and visual
text

As appropriate to the
phase, the student is
expected to be able
to:

• interact and
communicate in
various situations

• express thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• speak and write for
specific purposes.

Standards
WL.K12.NM.1.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
basic words, phrases,
and questions about
self and personal
experiences, through
gestures, drawings,
pictures, and actions.
WL.K12.NM.2.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
written familiar words,
phrases, and simple
sentences supported
by visuals.
WL.K12.NM.3.1 Introduce
self and others using
basic, culturally-
appropriate
greetings.
WL.K12.NM.3.2 Participate
in basic
conversations using
words, phrases, and
memorized
expressions.
WL.K12.NM.1.4 Demonstrate
understanding of

understanding

• interpret visual text
that is presented with
written text

• engage with the text
by supporting opinion
and personal
response with
evidence and
examples from the
text.
Objective C:
Communbicating in
response to spoken,
written and visual
text

As appropriate to the
phase, the student is
expected to be able
to:

• interact and
communicate in
various situations

• express thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• speak and write for
specific purposes.

Standards
WL.K12.NM.1.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
basic words, phrases,
and questions about
self and personal
experiences, through
gestures, drawings,
pictures, and actions.
WL.K12.NM.2.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
written familiar words,
phrases, and simple
sentences supported
by visuals.
WL.K12.NM.3.1 Introduce
self and others using
basic, culturally-

examples from the
text.
Objective C:
Communbicating in
response to spoken,
written and visual
text

As appropriate to the
phase, the student is
expected to be able
to:

• interact and
communicate in
various situations

• express thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• speak and write for
specific purposes.

Standards
WL.K12.NM.1.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
basic words, phrases,
and questions about
self and personal
experiences, through
gestures, drawings,
pictures, and actions.
WL.K12.NM.2.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
written familiar words,
phrases, and simple
sentences supported
by visuals.
WL.K12.NM.3.1 Introduce
self and others using
basic, culturally-
appropriate
greetings.
WL.K12.NM.3.2 Participate
in basic
conversations using
words, phrases, and
memorized
expressions.
WL.K12.NM.1.4 Demonstrate
understanding of

communicate in
various situations

• express thoughts,
feelings, ideas,
opinions and
information in spoken
and written form

• speak and write for
specific purposes.

Standards
WL.K12.NM.1.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
basic words, phrases,
and questions about
self and personal
experiences, through
gestures, drawings,
pictures, and actions.
WL.K12.NM.2.1 Demonstrate
understanding of
written familiar words,
phrases, and simple
sentences supported
by visuals.
WL.K12.NM.3.1 Introduce
self and others using
basic, culturally-
appropriate
greetings.
WL.K12.NM.3.2 Participate
in basic
conversations using
words, phrases, and
memorized
expressions.
WL.K12.NM.1.4 Demonstrate
understanding of
simple information
supported by visuals
through a variety of
media.
WL.K12.NM.6.1 Recognize
basic practices and
perspectives of
cultures where the
target language is
spoken (such as
greetings, holiday
celebrations, etc.)
WL.K12.NM.8.3 Identify
celebrations typical of
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WL.K12.NM.3.2 Participate
in basic
conversations using
words, phrases, and
memorized
expressions.
WL.K12.NM.1.4 Demonstrate
understanding of
simple information
supported by visuals
through a variety of
media.
WL.K12.NM.6.1 Recognize
basic practices and
perspectives of
cultures where the
target language is
spoken (such as
greetings, holiday
celebrations, etc.)
WL.K12.NM.8.3 Identify
celebrations typical of
the target culture and
one's own.
WL.K12.NM.8.2 Recognize
true and false
cognates in the target
language and
compare them to own
language.
WL.K12.NM.9.2 Participate
in simple
presentations,
activities, and cultural
events in local,
global, and/or online
communities.
WL.K12.NM.4.2 Present
personal information
about self and others.
WL.K12.NM.1.6 Follow
short, simple
directions.

simple information
supported by visuals
through a variety of
media.
WL.K12.NM.6.1 Recognize
basic practices and
perspectives of
cultures where the
target language is
spoken (such as
greetings, holiday
celebrations, etc.)
WL.K12.NM.8.3 Identify
celebrations typical of
the target culture and
one's own.
WL.K12.NM.8.2 Recognize
true and false
cognates in the target
language and
compare them to own
language.
WL.K12.NM.9.2 Participate
in simple
presentations,
activities, and cultural
events in local,
global, and/or online
communities.
WL.K12.NM.4.2 Present
personal information
about self and others.
WL.K12.NM.1.6 Follow
short, simple
directions.

appropriate
greetings.
WL.K12.NM.3.2 Participate
in basic
conversations using
words, phrases, and
memorized
expressions.
WL.K12.NM.1.4 Demonstrate
understanding of
simple information
supported by visuals
through a variety of
media.
WL.K12.NM.6.1 Recognize
basic practices and
perspectives of
cultures where the
target language is
spoken (such as
greetings, holiday
celebrations, etc.)
WL.K12.NM.8.3 Identify
celebrations typical of
the target culture and
one's own.
WL.K12.NM.8.2 Recognize
true and false
cognates in the target
language and
compare them to own
language.
WL.K12.NM.9.2 Participate
in simple
presentations,
activities, and cultural
events in local,
global, and/or online
communities.
WL.K12.NM.4.2 Present
personal information
about self and others.
WL.K12.NM.1.6 Follow
short, simple
directions.

simple information
supported by visuals
through a variety of
media.
WL.K12.NM.6.1 Recognize
basic practices and
perspectives of
cultures where the
target language is
spoken (such as
greetings, holiday
celebrations, etc.)
WL.K12.NM.8.3 Identify
celebrations typical of
the target culture and
one's own.
WL.K12.NM.8.2 Recognize
true and false
cognates in the target
language and
compare them to own
language.
WL.K12.NM.9.2 Participate
in simple
presentations,
activities, and cultural
events in local,
global, and/or online
communities.
WL.K12.NM.4.2 Present
personal information
about self and others.
WL.K12.NM.1.6 Follow
short, simple
directions.

the target culture and
one's own.
WL.K12.NM.8.2 Recognize
true and false
cognates in the target
language and
compare them to own
language.
WL.K12.NM.9.2 Participate
in simple
presentations,
activities, and cultural
events in local,
global, and/or online
communities.
WL.K12.NM.4.2 Present
personal information
about self and others.
WL.K12.NM.1.6 Follow
short, simple
directions.
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